GPVA

Garden Park Villas Association

July 8, 2024
Reviewers,

| would like to provide this review on behalf of Garden Park Villas Association (HOA) management for
Paul S. Joo CPA. Over the last two years our Association management worked with Paul Joo and his team
to help unravel our tax returns nightmare and get our organization’s nonprofit tax-exempt status
completed.

Paul initially met with our HOA at a convenient time for us to thoroughly explained what needed to be
done and gave us a realistic timeline on how long things would take for each step. Paul and his team
were very professional and patient with us as we went through the 2-year process to clean everything
up. His team also helped create our financial statements for the three years that we needed to file.

We are very thankful to him because he took the time to take on our complicated case and said he could
not make any promises, but we would do everything he could to minimize our risk. He was a man of his
word and was very responsive to our emails. | can’t thank him enough for all that he did and what his
team did to help us understood what our choices were and what was realistic to resolve the issue. As a
small HOA, we were also happy that his prices were very reasonable. We now have a better system for
tracking our transactions and | feel confident that Paul will be there to assist if we have any problems.

Sincerely,
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Debbie Wells
GPVA Treasurer



